International Festival of Puppetry SchoolsPUPPETNOPUPPET

BIAŁYSTOK 18-22.06.2024

GENERAL TERMS AND ORGANISATIONAL INFORMATION

performances  
Each theatre school can submit two proposals: 
· performance that is a completed theatrical work (no longer than 90 minutes), 
· additional presentation: etude, presentation of educational methods or other forms of public show (laboratory, work in progress), duration 5-60 minutes. 

You can apply with a show that is still under preparation, but we still require a detailed description on the application form. Each school may be represented by no more than 13 people (students, educators, drivers). Additional participants may be included, but the cost of their stay (accommodation, meals etc.) must be covered by the applying school. The school also grants copyrights to productions, including consent to the recording of fragments of the performance for PR purposes and possible consent to the online presentation (YouTube). Participating schools will pay for travel, customs, transportation, props.

other forms
We are also open for the additional proposals, which are not performances but are linked to the theatre of object, puppet theatre (exhibitions, installations, small concerts, videos, etc.). 
If you want us to consider such a proposal, please fill the last part of form. 
NOTICE:  There is no special remuneration for additional proposals.

ORGANISATIONAL INFORMATION
· remuneration: PLN 5000 gross for festival presentations (2 forms) , 
· free admission to all Festival performances and other events according to the program, 
· accommodation in hotels in the centre of Białystok (parking included), 
· lunches in two options: vegan and traditional, 
· festival package for each participant of the Festival, 
· technical and organizational assistance during the assembly and disassembly of stage set-up, 
· support with travel formalities (invitations, visas)

If you agree to all of that, complete and submit the application form (with attaches) and send it by February 29, 2024.  All proposals will be considered by the Festival Scientific Committee. 

You will be informed of your eligibility to participate in the Festival by 1 April 2024.
